
 

Board of Selectmen 
Minutes 

Monday, August 15, 2011, 10:00am 
Town Hall Meeting Room 

 
 

 
Meeting opened at 3:46 PM by Vice Chairman Bill Johnson. Selectmen Bill Johnson, 
Ron Ricci, Peter Warren and Tim Clark were in attendance. 
 
  
Members discussed cost increases to the Town Center Sewer Project.  Town 
Administrator Tim Bragan reviewed a draft of a presentation he would be making to the 
town center residents that evening which included how the increased costs would be 
shared. 
 
No votes were taken but members expressed opinions and support as follows: 
  
 
·        Ron – Supports if it follows the 2009 project conditions 
 
·        Tim - Wants to stay close to original commitments made. 
 
·        Bill – Echoes Tim’s & Ron’s opinions 
 
·        Peter – Made no comment as he is a town center property owner 
 
  
The meeting adjourned at 5:05 PM. 
 
  
Submitted, 
  
 
Ronald V Ricci 
 
Clerk 
 
Referenced Documents; 
  
Presentation prepared by Tim Bragan on the overall cost of the sewer project. 
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